
Notice of Change in Polling Location 
Please be advised that the polling location for 

the 2024 General Election has changed to:  
 

Alloway Township Fire Hall 
17 East Main Street, Alloway 

 

Please contact the Municipal Clerk’s office with any questions 
or concerns at: (856)-935-4080 or email 

clerk@allowaytownship.com 


